
 

 

 

 

May 6, 2022 

 

 

 

Dr. Lesley Brown, President and Vice-Chancellor 

Yukon University 

 

via email: president@yukonu.ca 

 

 

 

Dear Dr. Brown: 

 

I would like to thank you for the invitation to view your Installation on May 13, 2022,  

and to convey my congratulations on your appointment as President and Vice-Chancellor of 

Yukon University. 

 

I wish you all the best as you take on the challenges and rewards as President and Vice-

Chancellor of Yukon University. 

 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Gillian Siddall, President + Vice-Chancellor 

Emily Carr University of Art + Design 


